To: All Academic Department Business Officers (via SBADM-L)

From: Cindy Doherty

Director, Academic Personnel

Re: UCPath Freeze on Academic Student Employee Titles

This note is being sent to all academic department business officers and the UCPath listserve

As previously announced, effective October 1, 2019 salary scales for **Academic Student Employees (TAs, Associates, Readers, and Tutors, Graduate Student Researchers)** will be increased by 3%.

Processing of the increase will be done centrally by Academic Personnel and the UCPath Center. To facilitate this processing, a UCPath freeze is in place for all impacted academic employees effective Monday, October 7 at 8:00 AM through Thursday, October 10, 2019 at 5:00 PM. You may continue to process hire transactions or terminations. No changes may be made to existing positions or jobs during the freeze period.

Thank you for your patience.

Cindy Doherty
Director
UCSB Academic Personnel
(805) 893-8332
Cindy.Doherty@ucsb.edu